
 

 

 

 

25 August 2017 

 

ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 

Level 40, Central Park 

152-158 St George's Terrace 

PERTH WA 6000 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 

 

ZipTel Limited (ASX: ZIP, “the Company”) refers to its voluntary suspension extension request 

of 22 August 2017.  

 

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2, the Company requests a further extension of the 

voluntary suspension.  

 

The Company confirms that it has received a second query letter from ASX and is currently 

in discussions with ASX in this regard. The Company will provide the market with a further 

update on the suspension on or before Wednesday, 30 August 2017.  

 

The Company is not aware of any reason as to why the suspension should not be granted.  

 

The Company confirms that it is not aware of any further information necessary to inform 

the market about the voluntary suspension.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

ZipTel Limited 

 

 
 

 

 

Derek Hall  

Company Secretary  

 

 

About ZipTel 

 

ZipTel is an Australian owned and operated telecommunications business focused on 

providing international roaming and calling solutions to consumers and businesses, using 

state of the art technologies developed and wholly owned by ZipTel Limited.  


